
Let's Move in Franklin Park 
 

Come join us and learn more about the “Let's Move” program for the 
community of Franklin Park. The fourth meeting / informational session will 
be held: 

Wednesday 
September 28th 

7:00 pm 
Village Hall 

9500 W. Belmont Avenue 
North Conference Room 

 
 

We will discuss the upcoming Franklin Park 5K and 
mini race as well as what is happening in schools. 

 
Let's Move is a comprehensive initiative, launched by the First Lady, dedicated to 
solving the problem of childhood obesity in a generation so that kids born today will 
grow up healthier and able to pursue their dreams. This is an ambitious goal. But it can 
be done. Combining comprehensive strategies with common sense, Let’s Move! is 
about putting children on the path to a healthy future starting with their earliest months 
and years and continuing throughout their lives.  . 
 

Please join us and learn more about this exciting program: 
www.letsmove.gov. 

For more information or questions, please call/contact Cheryl McLean at 
cmclean@vofp.com 

847 203-8333 
 


